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I would like to register to represent my interest in the above DCO application.

The PINS web link to register as an interested party is not functioning. Since
the deadline is midnight tonight, I am sending this Email to register instead.

My details are as follows;

Mrs Wendy Goddard

My strong objection to this application for Gatwick's expansion is based on
the following;

* Increased aircraft noise which will badly affect huge areas of Surrey including the area
where I live.

* Increased aircraft will generate a huge increase in greenhouse gasses ie; CO2
emissions.

* Increased pollution due to increased air traffic in and out of Gatwick,
and a vast increased flow of road traffic in and out of the Gatwick area will
have an even more detrimental effect on the health and welfare of all
those people living to the South of the North Downs.
This is a Green Belt area, and an AONB and an SSSI area.

Thank You for registering me. I look forward to receiving your confirmation.

Regards
Wendy Goddard




